SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Monday, April 28, 2014
 


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Football:  There will be a football meeting today at 2:45 in the cafeteria for anyone interested in playing JV or Varsity Football.  The hockey team will be having a meeting tomorrow at 2:45 for anyone interested in playing hockey next school year.

Baccalaurate:  If you are interested in representing your senior class at Baccalaurate, please sign up in the main office.  There will be a meeting in the Strahl Theater after school next week on either Wednesday or Thursday.  See Casey Pepin or Miriam Lavey for more information.

Attention class of 2016! It's that time of year to consider officer elections for next school year. Who will represent your class? If you're interested in running for class officer see Mrs. Paulus to pick up an application. Voting will take place in May.

The Sault Postal Food Drive will be held on May 10th.   Last year the post office collected 8,892 pounds of food that helped 13 pantries get through the summer months.  Put your non-perishable donation in a bag by your mailbox.  Your postal carrier will pick it up and deliver it to our local food banks.  They appreciate your support.

Segment II driver education begins tomorrow in room 255 at 3:15.  This is the second last class of the school year.  You are required to have had your Segment I certificate for 90 days and have completed 30 hours or more of driving.  You must bring your certificate with you.  The final class of the school year will be held on May 27th.


Lunch:   Chicken Chunks, BBQ Sauce, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Whole Grain Roll, Ham & Cheese Wrap  
Sides:    Mashed Potatoes with Gravy, Whole Grain Dinner Roll, Orange
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